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From: Robert Lerner <r_lerner@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1:34 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject:

The new trading rule restricting Forex leverage to 10/1 is not a very good rule.. It will drive
traders off shore and will cause many in the US to stop trading Forex. The main problem has
been dealers with poor capital than traders with high leverage.



